
Cardiff Class 

  

Cardiff Class have been busy since half term. Unfortunately, due to the heavy rain 

we couldn’t go to Forest School so we created our own. We used our outdoor 

discovery area and had fun with water, sand, mud and bubbles. Some of the class 

decided that the bubbles would be better popped using equipment such as balls 

and even sticks!  

 

We have also been making sandwiches in cooking. We had great fun exploring 

different fillings like jam, lemon curd and chocolate spread. We looked at, smelt and 

even touched and tasted them before deciding which one to put in our 

sandwiches. We practised spreading the butter and the filling onto the bread and 

then some of us ate them.  

 

 

  

  

   

 
 


